
This information applies to all centres located outside of Wales 

 

Entry Fees – June 2021 series 

 

In light of the Government’s decision to cancel examinations this summer, we are pleased to be able 

to make a reduction of 42% to our published entry fees for impacted qualifications. 

 

Fees that have been charged: 

Linear schemes (Eduqas GCSE and GCE, some WJEC GCSE, Level 2 Additional Maths, Entry Level, 

Extended Project and Foundation Art and Design). 

- entries have been charged as normal against the qualification at the reduced fee. 

Unitised schemes (WJEC GCSE and GCE, Level 1 Latin, Level 1/2 Vocational Awards and Certificates 

and Applied Level 3 Certificates and Diplomas). 

- entries for candidates certificating were made for the cashin code only and the reduced fee has 

been charged against the cashin code. 

- where unit entries were permitted, they have been charged at the reduced unit fee. 

- - Applied Level 3 candidates who have been entered for Certificate units and Certificate cashin will 

have been charged the reduced cashin or unit fees but will appear as a credit for the units. 

- if applicable GCSE, Level 1/2 and Level 3 units entered and charged for in series prior to June 2021 

that would have contributed to the certification in June 2021 will appear as credits. This was not 

necessary for GCE as the fees for the A level are just for the A2 units.  

- candidates who have previously paid for all units and received an overall grade in 2020 are deemed 

as resitting so will be charged for one unit only (as this is the least they would have to re-enter). As 

candidates are being charged against the cashin the invoice will show a credit for the other units. 

Other qualifications (Entry Pathways and Language Pathways). 

- entries have been charged as normal against the units at the reduced fee. 

 

Fees that have not been charged 

We have not applied any entry fees where: 

- a candidate has been entered and subsequently withdrawn after the amendment deadline. * 

- a JNP non-grade outcome has been submitted by the centre. * 

- a tier or option has been amended after the amendment deadline. 

* Credits will be issued for these at a later date. 

 

Process 

Entry fees invoices have been run for entries submitted by the amendment deadline of 22nd April 

(12th May for Level 1/2 and Level 3). 



Any changes relating to entries processed between the amendment deadline and 20th July will be 

issued on late fees invoices after 20th July. 

Please note that any credit adjustments have been broken down by individual candidate and, where 

applicable, unit entry. In order to provide full clarity around the credit adjustments made, invoices 

may show multiple credit lines per candidate. 

We will be issuing invoices to centres electronically from the end of June, and we would be grateful 

for the settlement of invoices as soon as possible. Please note that no hard copies will be provided 

by post. 

Remittances should be e-mailed to accounts@wjec.co.uk 

Queries 

Please contact accounts@wjec.co.uk if you have any queries regarding fees or your invoice.  

Please contact entries@wjec.co.uk if you have any queries regarding your entries. 


